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PROPOSAL 
 
The Council has received a Street Naming request for 4 new roads at High Leigh 
Hoddesdon.  It is proposed that the new roads will be called Elmer Close, Moye Close, 
Sedgwick Grove and Lilywhites Lane as shown below. 
 
The street names are derived from the manager and prominent players from the 
Hoddesdon FC FA Vase winning team as well as the club’s nickname (The Lilywhites) 
 
Royal Mail have been consulted and does not object. 
 
 
 

 


